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Kindergarten celebrated 100 days of
learning! We counted to 100, ate 100
piece snacks and wrote to 100. In
reading, we are getting better at reading
CVC words, and learning new trick words
every week!

First grade has been working hard
on telling time to the hour and to
the half hour. It’s been fun to see
them using this throughout the day
to let us know it’s almost time for
music or that it’s lunch time!

Second grade loves Mystery Science!
We started a new unit that asks the
question “How did a tree travel
halfway across the world?”. We
discovered that seeds travel differently
depending on their attributes. Now we
are making our own seeds that we will
test to see how far they can travel.
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The Reno County Extension Agency came
to our third grade classrooms and taught
us the process of how farmers plant
wheat. We watched a video of the entire
process from wheat to table. Then, we
were able to make bread in a bag and
even took a little loaf home to share with
our families. 

The fourth graders learned about
Personal Safety Awareness this month.
One of the four PSA lessons was taught
by our Community Resource Officer,
Officer Wells. The lessons were
focused on helping students know what
to do in uncomfortable or unsafe
situations.

Fifth grade has just finished up a unit on the
Amercian Revolution. We spent time learning
about the events leading up to the
Revolutionary War. To end the unit, the fifth
graders were challenged with "A Boston Tea
Party" STEM Project. They had to keep their
tea bag from getting wet inside of a crate
they created. 
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The sixth graders have been studying Ancient Greece
in Social Studies. Besides reading about them in
History, students have been writing "love letters" from
gods and goddess in ELA and building Ancient Greece
temples in Science using spaghetti noodles and
marshmallows.  State Assessments and moving to the
seventh grade building are on the horizon for sixth
grade.  The principal and counselor are coming to
talk with our students about the process and about the
classes and experiences that are available to them.
We are so excited to hear about the questions they
have for next year and to see what classes they plan
on signing up for!

Fourth graders in PE are using exercise
balls to warm up with a game of tag. If a
student is tagged, he/she has to self toss
and catch the ball to get back in the
game. When the game was over, we used
our exercise balls at seven fitness stations
to work on balance and muscle
strengthening exercises. We are enjoying
learning fun and challenging ways to
increase our level of fitness!
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No School: 

March 6
March 20

Spring Break:
March 23-27

Community Resource Night:
March 3 - 5:30pm

Lincoln Community Meeting:
March 3 - 7:00pm

 
 
 



 

 

 
Students

were
recognized

with Respect
Awards. 

Enrollment: 
3 students moved out

of Lincoln, 0 students

enrolled. This brings us

to a total of 244

students in the month

of February. 

 

 

Daily Average
Attendance:

 August

95%
September

95%
October 

93%
November 

92%
December 

92%
January 

91%
February 

90%
 

 

 

 

Students were
recognized

with
Responsibility

Awards. 

Lincoln: By the Numbers
Math and
Reading i-

Ready lessons
have been
passed this

school year. 

12,343

15

14 

Teachers
went to

Manhattan to
the Kansans
Can and Do

Redesign
Symposium 

6


